

30 St. Clair Ave. W. Suite 900 Toronto Ontario Canada M4V 3A1 1-888-927-2011 info@womensbrainhealth.org
@womensbrains
womensbrainhealth.org

Charitable No: 80099 3206 RR0001 501(c)(3) Charitable Organization

June 9, 2023

Pat Dowling BPW Brampton 10 George St. N, Suite 154 Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

RE: Letter of Acknowledgement

Dear Pat.

On behalf of all of us at Women's Brain Health Initiative, I would like to thank you for your kind honorarium donation which we received in the amount of \$100 from the Brampton Business & Professional Women's Club.

Your gift will help us fund research and education to combat brain-aging diseases that disproportionately affect women. With your support we will also be able to reach more and teach more people about their brain health and how to best protect it.

With appreciation,

Lynn Posluns

Founder & President,

Women's Brain Health Initiative